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context of the most severe downturn in western economic history. The responses
included protectionism, regulation, fiscal and monetary stimulus, and the New
Deal. The relevance to current problems facing Europe and the United States is
apparent. The chapters are written at a level which will be comprehensible to
advanced undergraduates in economics and history while also being a valuable
source of reference for policy makers grappling with the current economic crisis.
The book will be of interest to modern macroeconomists and students of interwar
history alike and seeks to bring the results of modern research in economic
history to a wide audience. The focus is not only on explaining how the Great
Depression happened but also on understanding what eventually led to the recovery
from the crisis. A key feature is that every chapter has a full list of
bibliographical references which can be a platform for further study.
The Great Recession in the Shadow of the Great Depression Lee E. Ohanian 2016
Abstract: This essay reviews Barry Eichengreen's recent book that compares the
Great Depression and the Great Recession. Eichengreen focuses on deficient
aggregate demand as the key reason for why both downturns were so deep and why
they lasted so long. I assess the book's arguments regarding the causes and
consequences of these episodes from a neoclassical perspective. I provide an
alternative framework for analyzing these episodes, and argue that a key
difference between the 1930s and today reflects the factors that continued to
depress both economies after their respective troughs. The post-Depression economy
featured rapid productivity growth, whereas today's economy is plagued by low
productivity growth. I discuss how the post-Great Depression economy recovered to
trend quickly once policies that depressed competition were removed. I also argue
that returning today's economy to trend may be considerably more challenging
Central Banking, Asset Prices and Financial Fragility Éric Tymoigne 2008-11-21 The
current literature on central banking contains two distinct branches. On the one
side, research focuses on the impact of monetary policy on economic growth,
unemployment, and output-price inflation, while ignoring financial aspects. On the
other side, some scholars leave aside macroeconomics in order to study the narrow,
but crucial, subjects of financial behaviours, and financial supervision and
regulation. This book aims at merging both approaches by using macroeconomic
analysis to show that financial considerations should be the main preoccupation of
central banks. Eric Tymoigne shows how different views regarding the conception of
asset pricing lead to different positions regarding the appropriate role of a
central bank in the economy. In addition, Hyman P. Minsky’s framework of analysis
is used extensively and is combined with other elements of the Post Keynesian
framework to study the role of a central bank. Tymoigne argues that central banks
should be included in a broad policy strategy that aims at achieving stable full
employment. Their sole goal should be to promote financial stability, which is the
best way they can contribute to price stability and full employment. Central banks
should stop moving their policy rate frequently and widely because that creates
inflation, speculation, and economic instability. Instead, Tymoigne considers a
pro-active financial policy that does not allow financial innovations to enter the
economy until they are certified to be safe and that focuses on analyzing systemic
risk. He argues that central banks should be a guide and a reformer that allow a
smooth financing and funding of asset positions, while making sure that financial
fragility does not increase drastically over a period of expansion. This book will
be of interest to students and researchers engaged with central banking,
macroeconomics, asset pricing and monetary economics.
Congressional Oversight Panel December Oversight Report United States.
Congressional Oversight Panel 2010
Milton, the People, and the Great Depression Marilyn C. James 2002
The Great Depression and the Culture of Abundance Rita Barnard 1995-01-27 Examines
the response of American leftist writers from the 1930s to the rise of mass
culture, and to the continued propagation of the values of consumerism during the
Depression. It traces in the work of Kenneth Fearing and Nathaniel West certain
theoretical positions associated with the Frankfurt school (especially Walter
Benjamin) and with contemporary theorists of postmodernism.
Global Capitalist Crisis and the Second Great Depression Armando Navarro 2012 This
book provides a comprehensive political, economic, and historical analysis of the
events and circumstances from the 1920s to 2010 that impacted the rise of today's
“Global Capitalist Crises,” Global Economic Crises, and the U.S.'s “Second Great
Depression.” It argues that liberal capitalism is a “failed” political and
economic system in dire need of “systemic change” into either social democracy or
democratic socialism via the creation of a New Movement.
Essays on the Great Depression Ben Bernanke 2000 These essays explore the Great
Depression from the point of view of a scholar whose specialty is macroeconomics.
His key assertion is that the Depression is informative about the current economy
because it was enormous and it affected most of the world's countries.
Picking Cotton Jennifer Thompson-Cannino 2010-01-05 The New York Times best
selling true story of an unlikely friendship forged between a woman and the man
she incorrectly identified as her rapist and sent to prison for 11 years. Jennifer
Thompson was raped at knifepoint by a man who broke into her apartment while she
slept. She was able to escape, and eventually positively identified Ronald Cotton
as her attacker. Ronald insisted that she was mistaken-- but Jennifer's positive
identification was the compelling evidence that put him behind bars. After eleven
years, Ronald was allowed to take a DNA test that proved his innocence. He was
released, after serving more than a decade in prison for a crime he never
committed. Two years later, Jennifer and Ronald met face to face-- and forged an
unlikely friendship that changed both of their lives. With Picking Cotton,
Jennifer and Ronald tell in their own words the harrowing details of their
tragedy, and challenge our ideas of memory and judgment while demonstrating the
profound nature of human grace and the healing power of forgiveness.
Research Paper FPL 1981
Sociology in America Craig Calhoun 2008-09-15 Though the word “sociology” was
coined in Europe, the field of sociology grew most dramatically in America.
Despite that disproportionate influence, American sociology has never been the
subject of an extended historical examination. To remedy that situation—and to
celebrate the centennial of the American Sociological Association—Craig Calhoun
assembled a team of leading sociologists to produce Sociology in America. Rather
than a story of great sociologists or departments, Sociology in America is a true
history of an often disparate field—and a deeply considered look at the ways
sociology developed intellectually and institutionally. It explores the growth of
American sociology as it addressed changes and challenges throughout the twentieth
century, covering topics ranging from the discipline’s intellectual roots to
understandings (and misunderstandings) of race and gender to the impact of the
Depression and the 1960s. Sociology in America will stand as the definitive
treatment of the contribution of twentieth-century American sociology and will be
required reading for all sociologists. Contributors: Andrew Abbott, Daniel
Breslau, Craig Calhoun, Charles Camic, Miguel A. Centeno, Patricia Hill Collins,
Marjorie L. DeVault, Myra Marx Ferree, Neil Gross, Lorine A. Hughes, Michael D.
Kennedy, Shamus Khan, Barbara Laslett, Patricia Lengermann, Doug McAdam, Shauna A.
Morimoto, Aldon Morris, Gillian Niebrugge, Alton Phillips, James F. Short Jr.,
Alan Sica, James T. Sparrow, George Steinmetz, Stephen Turner, Jonathan
VanAntwerpen, Immanuel Wallerstein, Pamela Barnhouse Walters, Howard Winant
The Depression Years on the Canadian Prairies - Causes and Effects Marco Müller
2006-07-21 Seminar paper from the year 2002 in the subject American Studies Culture and Applied Geography, grade: 2,0, University of Bonn, course: 'The
History of the Canadian Pairie West', 10 entries in the bibliography, language:
English, abstract: On October 29, 1929, the New York stock market collapsed.
Within a couple of days, thousands of people had lost their life savings and were
destitute. The “Black Friday” affected almost the whole world. What followed was
later referred to as theThe Great Depression, The Depression Years or even The Ten

Term Paper Resource Guide to African American History Caryn E. Neumann 2009-04-30
Major help for African American history term papers has arrived to enrich and
stimulate students in challenging and enjoyable ways. Students from high school
age to undergraduate will be able to get a jump start on assignments with the
hundreds of term paper projects and research information offered here in an easyto-use format. Users can quickly choose from the 100 important events, spanning
from the expansion of the slave trade to North America in 1581 to the devastation
of Hurricane Katrina in 2005. Each event entry begins with a brief summary to
pique interest and then offers original and thought-provoking term paper ideas in
both standard and alternative formats that often incorporate the latest in
electronic media, such as iPod and iMovie. The best in primary and secondary
sources for further research are then annotated, followed by vetted, stable Web
site suggestions and multimedia resources, usually films, for further viewing and
listening. Librarians and faculty will want to use this as well. With this book,
the research experience is transformed and elevated. Term Paper Resource Guide to
African American History is an invaluable source to motivate and educate students
who have a wide range of interests and talents. The events chronicle the long
struggle for freedom and equal rights for African Americans.
Lessons from the Great Depression Peter Temin 1991-10-08 Lessons from the Great
Depression provides an integrated view of the depression, covering the experience
in Britain, France, Germany, and the United States. Do events of the 1930s carry a
message for the 1990s? Lessons from the Great Depression provides an integrated
view of the depression, covering the experience in Britain, France, Germany, and
the United States. It describes the causes of the depression, why it was so
widespread and prolonged, and what brought about eventual recovery. Peter Temin
also finds parallels in recent history, in the relentless deflationary course
followed by the U.S. Federal Reserve Board and the British government in the early
1980s, and in the dogged adherence by the Reagan administration to policies
generated by a discredited economic theory—supply-side economics.
The Great Depression. Course, Effects and Consequences Anastazia Spajic 2021-09-09
Essay from the year 2020 in the subject Business economics - Economic and Social
History, grade: 2,0, University of Applied Sciences Essen, language: English,
abstract: This scientific essay deals with the topic of the Great Depression. The
Great Depression represents the economic crisis that began on October 24, 1929 and
dominated the 1930s. There is no doubt that the interwar economic crisis was the
most serious event in the recent economic crisis. The reason for this is its size
and the associated consequences. Both historians and economics have worked
intensively on the issues surrounding the Great Depression. This is because the
Great Depression was a global phenomenon. This globality has determined our
thinking since then and justifies its impact. But all the facts just mentioned
will be shown and explained in more detail in the course of this scientific essay.
Furthermore, the current corona crisis, which is also having a very large impact
on the global economy, shows why an occupation with this topic is justified right
now. At the beginning of the scientific essay, the term economic crisis and how an
economic crisis arises are to be explained. This is to serve that the further
content of this work can be better understood and transferred to the Great
Depression. Thereupon it will give you some general information about the Great
Depression, which should introduce the whole topic. Afterwards, a brief insight
into the economic situation in Europe and America after the First World War and in
the 1920s is given. This insight is intended to help you understand the causes and
triggers for the Great Depression. These two topics are also dealt with in this
essay. To round off the entire topic, the countermeasures that were used to
overcome the crisis are listed at the end. Ultimately, there is also a conclusion
on the entire topic.
Lessons from the 1930s Great Depression Nicholas F. R. Crafts 2010
The Great Depression Michael A. Bernstein 1987 This 1988 book focusses on why the
American economy failed to recover from the downturn of 1929-33.
Term Paper Resource Guide to Twentieth-century United States History Robert
Muccigrosso 1999 Students will write more effective term papers with this guide to
term paper ideas in print and nonprint sources on twentieth-century U.S. history.
The Great Depression and the New Deal: A Very Short Introduction Eric Rauchway
2008-03-10 The New Deal shaped our nation's politics for decades, and was seen by
many as tantamount to the "American Way" itself. Now, in this superb compact
history, Eric Rauchway offers an informed account of the New Deal and the Great
Depression, illuminating its successes and failures. Rauchway first describes how
the roots of the Great Depression lay in America's post-war economic policies-described as "laissez-faire with a vengeance"--which in effect isolated our nation
from the world economy just when the world needed the United States most. He shows
how the magnitude of the resulting economic upheaval, and the ineffectiveness of
the old ways of dealing with financial hardships, set the stage for Roosevelt's
vigorous (and sometimes unconstitutional) Depression-fighting policies. Indeed,
Rauchway stresses that the New Deal only makes sense as a response to this global
economic disaster. The book examines a key sampling of New Deal programs, ranging
from the National Recovery Agency and the Securities and Exchange Commission, to
the Public Works Administration and Social Security, revealing why some worked and
others did not. In the end, Rauchway concludes, it was the coming of World War II
that finally generated the political will to spend the massive amounts of public
money needed to put Americans back to work. And only the Cold War saw the full
implementation of New Deal policies abroad--including the United Nations, the
World Bank, and the International Monetary Fund. Today we can look back at the New
Deal and, for the first time, see its full complexity. Rauchway captures this
complexity in a remarkably short space, making this book an ideal introduction to
one of the great policy revolutions in history. About the Series: Oxford's Very
Short Introductions offers concise and original introductions to a wide range of
subjects--from Islam to Sociology, Politics to Classics, and Literary Theory to
History. Not simply a textbook of definitions, each volume provides trenchant and
provocative--yet always balanced and complete--discussions of the central issues
in a given topic. Every Very Short Introduction gives a readable evolution of the
subject in question, demonstrating how it has developed and influenced society.
Whatever the area of study, whatever the topic that fascinates the reader, the
series has a handy and affordable guide that will likely prove indispensable.
The Consequences of the Great Depression in Regard to F. Scott Fitzgerald's
"Babylon Revisited" Ezgi Nisli 2018-04-04 Seminar paper from the year 2014 in the
subject American Studies - Literature, grade: 1,7, University of Stuttgart,
language: English, abstract: “Stocks rise and fall, people load or work, but they
go on forever.” This quotation is from American author, F. Scott Fitzgerald’s
short story “Babylon Revisited”, which was published in 1931. The short story
includes expatriate themes of the early 20th century in Paris that shapes the
story of Charlie Wales, a businessman who had a lavish lifestyle before he lost
his family and wealth after the crash. The Great Depression that came along with
the crash changed the lives of wealthy Americans for the worse, who lived in
splendour in Paris before. This term paper will analyze the consequences of the
Great Depression shown in “Babylon Revisited” and how life, on the contrary, was
in the Roaring Twenties. As the quotation above explains, everything, such as the
stocks and the people go on forever and so does Charlie Wales.
The Great Depression of the 1930s Nicholas Crafts 2013-02-28 Understanding the
Great Depression has never been more relevant than in today's economic crisis.
This edited collection provides an authoritative introduction to the Great
Depression as it affected the advanced countries in the 1930s. The contributions
are by acknowledged experts in the field and cover in detail the experiences of
Britain, Germany, and, the United States, while also seeing the depression as an
international disaster. The crisis entailed the collapse of the international
monetary system, sovereign default, and banking crises in many countries in the
term-paper-great-depression
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Lost Years.The period ended with the outbreak of the Second World War in September
1939. It was a decade of despair, anger and broken dreams. This essay will give a
glimpse into what happened during those years, especially on the Prairie Provinces
Alberta, Saskatchewan and Manitoba. I will try to explain why those years were so
hard particularly for the people living on the Western Provinces. I will not only
present facts about what happened and how it could happen but also how people
tried to deal with it and made the best out of their situation. Thus, this essay
is also based on recordings of men, women and children who had to face the
Depression Years. Apart from the introduction, this essay is divided into two
parts: Section A explains how the Great Depression could emerge, and describes it
in terms of politics and economics. Section B focuses on how people were affected
by the Depression. What exactly did the families and individuals suffer from? How
did they try to manage their situation? How did the Great Depression make an
impact on the people’s self-esteem in terms of hope, despair, anger and selfabandonment? These questions will be discussed in the second part of this essay.
Sin Boldly Dave Williams 2000-07-20 Discusses choosing a topic, researching, and
forming arguments, and includes information on proper word usage, punctuation,
grammar, and bibliographical citations.
U.S. Bank Deregulation in Historical Perspective Charles W. Calomiris 2006-11-02
This book shows how deregulation is transforming the size, structure, and
geographic range of U.S. banks, the scope of banking services, and the nature of
bank-customer relationships. Over the past two decades the characteristics that
had made American banks different from other banks throughout the world--a
fragmented geographical structure of the industry, which restricted the scale of
banks and their ability to compete with one another, and strict limits on the
kinds of products and services commercial banks could offer--virtually have been
eliminated. Understanding the origins and persistence of the unique banking
regulations that defined U.S. banking for over a century lends an important
perspective on the economic and political causes and consequences of the current
process of deregulation.
The Great Depression Revisited K. Brunner 2012-12-06 The fateful days of the great
stock market crash entered modem history almost 50 years ago to this day. The
cyclic turning point of the U. S. economy oc curred, however, around June 1929,
and economic activity receded substantial ly over the subsequent months. The onset
of an economic downswing thus became clearly visible before the famous crash. But
the October event stays in the public's mind as the symbol of the Great
Depression. For nearly four years, until the spring of 1933, the U. S. economy
plunged into a deep reces sion. Activity declined, prices fell, and there emerged
a massive unemploy ment problem. The economy ultimately overcame this shock in
1933. Prices rose rapidly in spite of substantial margins of unusual resources.
Activity ex panded, but occasionally at a somewhat hesitant rate. The expansion,
however, was interrupted by another recession of major proportions during 1937-38.
The tragic sequence of events shaped public consciousness and influenced new
approaches and views in economic policymaking. The activist approach to
"stabilization policy" and a wide range of regulatory policies were essentially
justified in terms of this experience. These policies were crucially influenced by
our understanding and interpretation of the Great Depression. The view of a
radically unstable economic process perennially on the edge of serious collapse
gained wide popularity and became a central element of the Keynesian tradi- 2
INTRODUCTION tion. It encouraged, with supplementary interpretations, an
interventionist and expanding role of the government in our economic affairs.
Hall of Mirrors Barry Eichengreen 2016-10-01 "A brilliantly conceived dual-track
account of the two greatest economic crises of the last century and their
consequences"-Term Papers Step by Step: Planning, Research, and Writing Clark Stevens 1991
Unlike most textbooks that focus only on the technical points, these 50 worksheets
go beyond basic term paper "mechanics" to help students overcome obstacles that
cause stress and writing blocks. They offer practical strategies for students'
most common problems, such as negative self-talk, trouble budgeting time,
procrastination, being blocked for ideas, or getting bogged down in research.
Topics present the entire research and writing processes in easy, manageable
steps.
The Netherlands in the Great Depression 1925-1934. A VAR Model Analysis of the
Demand and Supply Shocks on the Price Level 2017-02-07 Seminar paper from the year
2016 in the subject Business economics - Economic and Social History, grade: 5,
University of Zurich, language: English, abstract: In this paper, we apply an
empirical analysis to provide an answer to the Bullionist Controversy in Great
Britain in the 18th century adopted to the Netherlands in the Great Depression.
Therefore, we answer the question whether the price evolution in this period has
been mostly driven by demand or supply shocks and whether remaining in the gold
standard was a good decision for the economic development or not. For our analysis
we estimated a vector autoregressive model (VAR) and applied the Blanchard-Quah
decomposition to identify the demand and supply shocks on the output growth and
inflation. Therefore, we use an impulse response and a Forecast Error Variance
Decomposition to illustrate our results. We argue in this paper that the impact of
the Great Depression on the economy of the Netherlands has been bigger because it
stayed part of the Gold Bloc and therefore maintain convertibility. Thus, we bring
forward the argument of the bullionist that the price shock has been a result of a
demand shock. he gold standard as a consequence has led to an overvaluation of the
Dutch currency (guilder). For a small open economy like the Netherlands which is
highly dependent of exports and has a big shipping sector the exchange rate plays
a crucial role. Thus, the overvaluation resulted in a negative demand shock.
Furthermore the persistent deflation and downward pressure on wages have led to
even higher deflation expectations of the population, what dampened the aggregate
supply. Finally, the policy decisions of the government were incapable to reduce
the problem and get out of the depression. Only after the suspension of the
convertibility to the gold standard and a devaluation of the currency the economy
was able to recover. For this reason an earlier suspension would have had reduced
the length and the intensity of the Great Depression for the economy of the
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Netherlands.
Reflections on the Great Depression Randall E. Parker 2002 Parker (economics, East
Carolina U.) presents 11 interviews with prominent economists who lived through
the Great Depression. In the interviews, the economists reflect both on economic
thinking of the time and the ways in which the Great Depression has affected
subsequent theories of economics. They also reflect on what they think were the
causes of the Great Depression and what were the mechanisms that brought the world
out of economic crisis. The interviewees are Moses Ambraovitz, Morris Adelman,
Milton Friedman, Albert Hart, Charles Kindleberger, Wassily Leontief, Paul
Samuelson, Anna Schwartz, James Tobin, Herbert Stein, and Victor Zarnowitz.
Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 The Great Depression and the Americas (mid
1920s–1939) Mike Wells 2016-09-30 Comprehensive books to support study of History
for the IB Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017. This coursebook
covers Paper 3, HL option 2: History of the Americas, Topic 12: The Great
Depression and the Americas (mid 1920s-1939) of the History for the International
Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma syllabus for first assessment in 2017. Tailored to the
requirements of the IB syllabus, and written by experienced examiners and teachers
it offers an authoritative and engaging guidance through the causes of the Great
Depression, the various ways in which governments attempted to solve the crisis
and the impact on the region.
The Economics of the Great Depression Randall E. Parker 2007 Comprising a series
of informative interviews, this book focuses on the evolution and the state of the
economic literature on the Great Depression. The interviewee's include: Peter
Temin, Ben Bernanke, James Hamilton, Robert Lucas, Lee Ohanian, Christina Romer,
Barry Eichengreen, Stephen Cecchetti, James Butkiewicz, Michael Bordo, among
others.
Term Paper Resource Guide to Twentieth-century World History Michael D. Richards
2000 Organizes significant twentieth-century political, social, economic, and
social events covered by world history curricula into chronological order, and
suggests six term paper ideas for each event.
The Forgotten Man Amity Shlaes 2009-10-13 In The Forgotten Man, Amity Shlaes, one
of the nation's most-respected economic commentators, offers a striking
reinterpretation of the Great Depression. She traces the mounting agony of the New
Dealers and the moving stories of individual citizens who through their brave
perseverance helped establish the steadfast character we recognize as American
today.
The Complete Idiot's Guide to Research Methods Laurie Rozakis 2004 Presents the
complete idiot's guide to collecting research including advice on drafting a
document, summarizing and paraphrasing, primary and secondary sources, and
plagiarism.
A Rose for Emily William Faulkner 1930
Debates in Macroeconomics from the Great Depression to the Long Recession Arie
Arnon
The Great Recession and the Great Depression Peter Temin 2010 This paper discusses
parallels between our current recession and the Great Depression for the
intelligent general public. It stresses the role of economic models and ideas in
public policy and argues that gold-standard mentality still holds sway today. The
parallels are greatest in the generation of the crises, and they also illuminate
the policy choices being made today. We have escaped a repeat of the Depression,
but we appear to have lost the opportunity for significant financial reform.
Children Of The Great Depression Glen H Elder 2018-01-31 In this highly acclaimed
work first published in 1974, Glen H. Elder Jr. presents the first longitudinal
study of a Depression cohort. He follows 167 individuals born in 1920?1921 from
their elementary school days in Oakland, California, through the 1960s. Using a
combined historical, social, and psychological approach, Elder assesses the
influence of the economic crisis on the life course of his subjects over two
generations. The twenty-fifth anniversary edition of this classic study includes a
new chapter on the war years entitled, ?Beyond Children of the Great Depression.?
The Perils of Prosperity, 1914-1932 William E. Leuchtenburg 2010-05-07 Beginning
with Woodrow Wilson and U.S. entry into World War I and closing with the Great
Depression, The Perils of Prosperity traces the transformation of America from an
agrarian, moralistic, isolationist nation into a liberal, industrialized power
involved in foreign affairs in spite of itself. William E. Leuchtenburg's lively
yet balanced account of this hotly debated era in American history has been a
standard text for many years. This substantial revision gives greater weight to
the roles of women and minorities in the great changes of the era and adds new
insights into literature, the arts, and technology in daily life. He has also
updated the lists of important dates and resources for further reading. “This book
gives us a rare opportunity to enjoy the matured interpretation of an American
Historian who has returned to the story and seen how recent decades have added
meaning and vividness to this epoch of our history.”—Daniel J. Boorstin, from the
Preface
The Great Depression 1993 Depicts a period when widespread poverty, hunger, and
misery were assuaged by innovative public programs and the arts
New Perspectives on the Great Depression George S. Tavlas 2016
The Great Depression Caroline Mutuku 2018-07-02 Seminar paper from the year 2018
in the subject Business economics - Economic and Social History, grade: 1.5, ,
language: English, abstract: This research paper will provide a comprehensive
overview of the causes of the Great Depression and explain why it lasted for so
long. The Great Depression of 1929 was one of the most remarkable economic
challenges in the United States of America that were experienced throughout the
early 20th century. The effects of the Great Depression of 1929 were not felt in
the United States of America alone, but also in the whole world. Before, the start
of this economic crisis in 1929, economy of the United States of America had
flourished increasingly to reach a stable status owing to the extensive
international trade links that the U.S had established with overseas countries.
Economists cite some economic problems in the economy of the U.S to be the
principal causes of the Great Depression. Some of these causes include the World
War I, the U.S economic policies and the operations of the Federal Reserve System.
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